
SUMMARY OF PETITION 
 

Vision: Our Wymondham 
 

Petition Presented To: 
 

South Norfolk Council Special Council Meeting 
 

Thursday 30th September, 2010-11-16 
‘Against Speculative and Uncontrolled Development In 

Wymondham’ 
 

We the undersigned are opposed to speculative and uncontrolled 
development in Wymondham for the following reasons: 
 
It would create urban sprawl in Wymondham and destroy the 
character of our Market Town. It would also pre-empt the findings 
of the emerging local plan. 
 
In fairness to other landowners we call on South Norfolk Council to 
keep to its time table for the allocation of development sites in the 
town as outlines in the Joint Core Strategy. 
 
TOTAL NUMBER OF SIGNATURES: 2396 

 
 
 


